
HAYES TOWNSHIP 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

October 18, 2012 

 

The special meeting of the Hayes Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Ethel Knepp at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
Board members present were Marlene Golovich, Jim Rudolph, Robin Kraft, Doug Kuebler and Ethel 
Knepp. Audience members were Murray Kilgour, Mark Knapp, Kim Engstrom, Ed Engstrom, Lynn 
Robinson, David Zipp, Chris Narten, Dan Barron, Mark Snyder and Jonathan Scheel. 
 
The Board of Trustees reviewed the proposed Short Term Rental License Ordinance and made suggested 
changes (see attached). 
 
Some public comments included; 
 
This is not a license but a use permit 
What is the cost of a license 
It is a false premise that short term rentals are not allowed in the current Zoning Ordinance 
The License is over regulating 
Adjacent property owner should just call 911 with noise complaints 
Adjacent property owners have been told by 911 they cannot help 
 
 
Clerk will send the revised version with suggested changes to Township attorney Bryan Graham for 
review. The Board will schedule a public hearing at their next Board meeting in November. 
 
Without objection this meeting was adjourned at 9:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
Marlene Golovich 
Hayes Township Clerk 
 
Minutes approved as written November 12, 2012 
 
 
 
 


